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UPCOMING
EVENTS




Director's Hour via Zoom
March 14, 2023 

3:00 pm



Director's Hour via Zoom
March 28, 2023 

3:00 pm
 

Good luck on your
midterms!

The APHP E-Board is currently planning
upcoming events that are open to all BSPH
students. We would love your involvement
with the upcoming events. Event details
and instructions on how to participate will
be made available as soon as they are
finalized.

WHAT'S NEW?
APHP E-Board Shadowing
As APHP E-Board elections approach, we
would love to extend the opportunity to
shadow our current officers. We would love to
make the transition as smooth as possible, as
many of us will be graduating this Spring. If
you are interested in any position, please
contact us via email.

Helpful Resources 
Meet Destiny Williams
Destiny Williams is our BSPH Student
Affairs Coordinator. She is available to
provide support and disseminate
necessary information to ensure the
success of BSPH students. Please feel free
to contact Destiny if you have any
questions or concerns. Her email is
dwil68@lsuhsc.edu.

Internship Opportunities
There are numerous job, internship, and
fellowship opportunities available with
EPA. The link listed houses paid
internships with EPA through their ORISE
program.
https://www.usajobs.gov/Search/Results?
k=Environmental%20Protection%20Agenc
y.

What have our
officer's been up to?

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.usajobs.gov%2FSearch%2FResults%3Fk%3DEnvironmental%2520Protection%2520Agency&data=05%7C01%7Ckbour9%40lsuhsc.edu%7C5779e71e8fb348acb2cf08db199f2944%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C638131943647638751%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=eurMGnUetqJqtKg3pH%2BEv2Mqwy8ldaTUpHuute1bhCM%3D&reserved=0

